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SNYDERVILLE BASIN WATER RECLAMATION DISTRICT
MONTHLY

 “FLUSH INDEX”
PARK CITY, UT. (December 10, 2012) -- The Snyderville Basin Water Reclamation District calculates a monthly “flush Index” for the purpose of estimating the number of visitors (visitor nights) that were present in the Park City/Snyderville Basin area. Listed below is the latest monthly index with a comparison from the previous year.

	November
 2012
Visitor Nights

“Flush Index”
	% Difference from November
 2011

	137,789
 (± 25,930)
	6.2%

Decrease


The “Flush Index” is based on historical wastewater flows measured by the Snyderville Basin Water Reclamation District. Actual methodology involves a statistical model that considers the quantity of wastewater, the strength of wastewater, monthly visitation patterns and an adjustment for the amount of rain or snow melt water seeping into the system. 
“Tip of the Month”

We would like to remind everyone to participate in the FREE E-Waste Collection Day, January 12th from 9:00 AM to 12:00 noon, at the Snyderville Basin Water Reclamation District parking lot in Jeremy Ranch and from 9:00 AM to 2:00 PM at the Recycle Center.
The Snyderville Basin Water Reclamation District (SBWRD) collects and reclaims the wastewater generated by more than 11,000 homes and commercial enterprises in Park City and the Snyderville Basin. Its mission is “…to protect public health and the environment by developing, integrating, and implementing fiscally responsible solutions to wastewater, water reclamation and watershed protection issues.”  Visit the Snyderville Basin Water Reclamation District’s website at www.sbwrd.org.
